RE: 200505/JPF24 FW: Soho Neighbourhood Plan consultation (Submission versio...
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(i) Follow up. Start by 30 June 2020. Due by 30 June 2020

Dear neighbourhood planning team
Thank you for consulting us on the Publication of the Soho Neighbourhood Plan (Submission Version).

Based on a review of environmental constraints for which we are a statutory consultee, there are no areas
of fluvial flood risk or watercourses within the neighbourhood plan area. Therefore we do not consider
there to be potential significant environmental effects relating to these environmental constraints or other
environmental sensitivities of interest to us.

The Lead Local Flood Authority’s (insert LLFA name) Surface Water Management Plan will indicate if there
are any critical drainage areas from local sources of flood risk (e.g. surface water, groundwater and
sewerage) which coincide with the neighbourhood plan area.

We encourage you to seek ways in which your neighbourhood plan can improve the local environment.
For your information, together with Natural England, English Heritage and Forestry Commission we have
published joint guidance on neighbourhood planning, which sets out sources of environmental information
and ideas on incorporating the environment into plans. This is available at:
https://neighbourhoodplanning.org/toolkits-and-guidance/consider-environment-neighbourhood-plans/

Many thanks

Creating a better place

for people and wildlife
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Does Your Proposal Have Environmental Issues or Opportunities? Speak To Us Early!

If you're planning a new development, we want to work with you to make the process as smooth as possible.
We offer a bespoke advice service where you will be assigned a project manager who will be a single point of
contact for you at the EA, giving you detailed specialist advice. This early engagement can significantly reduce
uncertainty and delays to your project. More information can be found on our website here.





